
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: Schaefer, Peter
Cc: perry.pineda@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Filing
Subject: Re: RO145 schedule
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 8:53:57 AM

Peter,

Based on your request, the schedule for submitting an investigation report for case RO145 is
 extended to June 5, 2015.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 6, 2015, at 9:36 AM, "Schaefer, Peter" <pschaefer@craworld.com> wrote:

Jerry,
 
Per my voicemail, we have drilling  scheduled for March 25 and 26, 2015, with vapor
 sampling scheduled for April 9, 2015.  I would like to request an extension of the due
 date for an investigation report to June 5, 2015.  Thank you.
 
Regards,
 
Peter Schaefer
(510) 420-3319
 

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org] 
Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2015 9:32 AM
To: Schaefer, Peter
Subject: RO145 schedule
 
Peter,
 
I have no objection to submitting an extension request.
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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